
Greetings Craig! 
  
My wife and I attended Wilf's funeral yesterday.  You perhaps know that he died on the 2nd 
January.  At the refreshment gathering after the service, several paid tribute to his life and 
store of knowledge.  It was clear that he made a great impact on many people.  Editorial staff 
from PC PLUS were among them.  There may be a tribute to him in the March edition. 
  
Regarding Wilf's research on the Welsh sabbatarians, I have not heard of that before, but I 
will make some enquiries to see if anyone else has. 
  
Concerning the books or articles by Rupert, I'll keep them in mind when going into used 
bookshops.  I have a great number of books by British Israel writers that I need to sort out, 
but I don't think any are by Rupert. 
  
All for now. 
  
Warm regards, 
-- Robert Boraker 
18 Jan 2007 
=================== 
 
Hi Craig! 
  
We were not able to find Wilf's paper about Welsh Sabbatarians. 
  
Yes, Ivor Fletcher is a member of the Church of God, aIC and attends the Bristol 
congregation. 
  
  
-- Bob Boraker 
24 April 2008 


